
 
Safety Culture subgroup update 

November 2017 



• All visits completed.   

• Some key learnings emerging are: 

– The importance of the NSA role in safety culture 

– Role of safety staff vital but how they work is key 

– Generational difference impact on safety culture 

– Measuring safety culture in different national 
cultures is challenging 



Next steps 
Safety Culture Conference - Learning from Twinning 

Tuesday 12th December  2017, 10:00 – 16:00 (GMT) 

• Venue: Macdonald Burlington Hotel,  

• BIRMINGHAM, United Kingdom 
Attendance is funded by EC so costs only for travel/accommodation 

Sean.Brierley2@networkrail.co.uk 

 

As of 2018 ProRail will chair the subgroup. The key activity will 
remain the exchange of knowledge and best practices on safety 
culture. Specific topics for further learning identified in the twinning 
program will be addressed.  
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